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Tuesday 26th May
Residents Meeting 
The Minutes from the Hester 
Canterbury Residents Meeting 
will be available later this 
week for your perusal.  Copies 
can be found in the library.

Friday 29th May
Morning Melodies 
Weather permitting and taking 
into account social distancing 
regulations, please join us for a 
little musical interlude at 
11.00am in the Hester 
Canterbury courtyard.

Monday 1st June
Winter Menu 
Commencement of the new 
and delicious Winter menu. 
(Week One) begins next week. 
Please have your order in by 
Thursday 28 June.

Week One of  the Winter Menu starts on Monday 1st June. 

Please place any orders by lunchtime the Thursday before.     

Bon Appetit!

Privacy Protection
You may have noticed that no private resident
information, such as your surname or apartment
number is posted in the weekly newsletter (you can
also fine the newsletter published on line).
This is to protect your privacy and when needed, all
communications can be made via the Hester
Canterbury Staff.

And The Winners are…
Congratulations to Chris and John who managed to
only correctly identify all but one person in our
“Guess the Resident” Competition.
The names to match the photo numbers have been
placed on the board; the answer sheets have been
kept if you would like to check your responses.

Bay Tree
One of our residents has generously donated a Bay
Tree to the Hester Community Garden.
While the tree is maturing,  please 
help yourself to the free bay leaves
in the café area.
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